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Appeal of Margaret Uriah on behalf of Hamline Property Management to a Vacant Building Registration Notice
and Fee for property at 530 Kent Street  (Ward 1)

530 Kent Street

After speaking with the VB inspector, he said he believes as well as I believe we are just missing a re-inspect
from the Fire Dept.  House is rehabbed and has all utilities and no police calls.  Management company is 2
blocks away.

June 25, 2010

September 7, 2010
Rescheduled from August 17 and August 24

[Enter Summary Here]

Grant the appeal.  The property will be reviewed in one year.

[Enter the target date for this item to be introduced to Council]
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